
Sabetha High School 

September 10, 2018, BOE Report 

 
Staff Update: 

Teachers, paraeducators, office and kitchen staff, and building custodians are working diligently and 

efficiently in an effort to support all students and their individual needs.  Coaches report that practices are 

going well and that athletes are prepared and ready for competitions.  Teachers will facilitate Self-

Regulation Lessons per the following schedule: 

Sept 6: Lessons 1 and 2 during First hour 

Sept 12: Lessons 3 and 4 during Second hour 

Sept 19:  lessons 5 and 6 during Third hour 

Sept 26: Lessons 7 and 8 during Fourth hour 

Oct 3: Lesson 9 during Fifth hour. 

Mr. Cole, Mrs. Badertscher, and myself attended the MTSS conference in Wichita and gained useful 

information regarding Collective Efficacy and team work within the building.  I will be attending my first 

Leadership Academy on September 17th and 18th.  I am looking forward to the opportunity. 

Student Update: 

Students have been actively engaged in their coursework and extracurriculars.  They have had the 

opportunity to meet with representatives from the military and college reps will begin their visits soon.  

They are looking forward to Homecoming on the 14th and the lead up during Spirit Week.  The theme is 

Bluejays Through the Decades. 

Building Update: 

Fencing has gone in around the north and east entrances to the SHS football field.   

Activities: 

Homecoming game and dance will be held Friday September 14th. 

Future Reports: 

I will be asking educators for classroom reports for future BOE reports in order to allow you insight as to 

what is happening in classrooms and the unique experiences and opportunities being afforded to students 

at SHS.  This will begin in October. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David Glynn 


